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NetDMR hands-on training scheduled at LDEQ 

 

BATON ROUGE - The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality is offering hands-on training for 

permittees on the use of the NetDMR online application for the submission of discharge monitoring reports.  

A Discharge Monitoring Report, known as a DMR, is a self -reporting document that is generated by permittees 

who have a Louisiana Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit. The DMR contains information 

pertaining to water discharges into waters of the state. 

Hands-on training will use the practice version of NetDMR to provide permittees and data providers with an 

overview of the NetDMR application to aid them in using the official version of NetDMR to electronically 

submit their DMRs on the job. Participants will walk through registering for a practice account, entering data, 

and signing and submitting a DMR online.  

 

The one-day session lasts approximately 3.5 hours and is held in a computer lab setting to allow for hands-on 

experience using NetDMR in the practice environment.  This is an opportunity for Edit and View Users to see 

the system as a signatory would see it. Classes are scheduled as follows: 

 

 NetDMR hands-on training 

Tues., Dec. 11 – 8 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. or 12:30 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

LDEQ Headquarters 

602 N. 5th St., Baton Rouge 

 

Registering is required as space is limited. To register, please email: deqnetdmr@la.gov.  

 

To find out more information on the NetDMR program, please go to: www.deq.louisiana.gov/netdmr. 
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